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Aloha and Eid Mubarak to everyone who is celebrating Eid al-Fitr in Hawaii and across our 
country.  

The end of Ramadan and Eid al-Fitr is a time of celebration and reflection. As you spend time 
with your families and loved ones, I hope your gatherings are filled with peace and joy. 

I am continually grateful for the generosity and compassion of the Muslim American 
community, and the many charitable acts that are undertaken as part of Ramadan. I also want to 
recognize the work of organizations such as Islamic Relief USA, and the important humanitarian 
contributions they have made both in the United States and across the world.  

I wish you all the best for a joyous Eid al-Fitr. May this year bring an abundance of happiness, 
health, and prosperity to you and your community. 

  
Aloha, 

A 
Mazie K. Hirono 
United States Senator 


